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City offices closed for Independence Day 
Some services altered 

 
In observance of the Independence Day holiday, most City of Bristol, Tennessee offices will be 
closed, Tuesday, July 4.  Offices will reopen on Wednesday, July 5. City services will be altered 
as follows: 
 
The normal Tuesday refuse collection will be picked up on Wednesday, July 5. 
 
The city transit and paratransit will not operate on Tuesday, July 4 but will resume operations on 
Wednesday, July 5. 
 
Job Access transport will operate as usual on Tuesday, July 4. 
 
Slater Center will be closed on Tuesday, July 4, reopening Wednesday, July 5. 
 
All emergency services will operate on the usual 24/7 schedule. 
 
If you have questions, comments or concerns during the holiday period please go to the city 
website at www.bristoltn.org and click the Request Tracker tab.  Someone from the city will be 
back in contact with you within two business days. 
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